
Welcome to U.S. Soccer’s presentation on our new player development initiatives.  

We want to make sure all parts of membership are as informed as possible on our 

collective plan to develop players to best of their abilities.  
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Despite the increased popularity of soccer and the success of our national teams, the youth 

soccer landscape at the entry level needs to be improved.  

Our soccer culture at the youth level focuses on winning and results rather than focusing 

on developing the skills of individual players.  

The concept of a team outweighs the importance of players having fun and developing to 

the best of their abilities.  

As a country, we need coaches and parents to spend less time caring about wins and loses, 

and more time devoted to teaching individual skills.  

Part of this initiative is to educate and empower coaches and parents to change the way we 

look at the sport.  

One example of this is U.S. Soccer’s new online F License, which is designed for coaches 

working with players ages 6-8.  
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These initiatives are part of a long-term plan that will take time to reap the benefits from.  

For example, U10 players don’t play in the World Cup, so there is no reason to treat them 
and the environment they play in the same as our senior teams.  

We need to remember that kids at these ages are nowhere near the finished product, and 
their development process is a long way from being completed.  

To succeed, this means that players need to be in the best environment possible, both on 
the field and at home. 

Players should be encouraged to have fun and express themselves.

Working with coaches and being encouraged by parents who support these initiatives is 
crucial to the overall success of the project. 

Winning is not the sole objective and should not be placed ahead of developing the player.

As mentioned before, this is a long term approach with no shortcuts, and results require 
years of commitment.  
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The starting point for our new player development initiative is to create small sided 

standards and institute a birth year registration process.  

The rationale for the changes is simple.  

We want to develop players with more: individual skill, intelligence, creativity and 

confidence. 

Players should be having fun, and feel free to make their own decisions.

These standards were created based on the needs of the players and they also provide for a 

consistent approach across the country.  

This presentation will act as a public resource for the standards as well as an educational 

tool for membership.  

3



Small sided standards.  
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Here are the core objectives behind the small sided standards.  

Fewer players on the field means more touches on the ball and more involvement in the 

game, which helps develop more individual skill.  

Players who are more skilled may become more confident and comfortable when in 

possession of the ball.  

The ratio of players to field size is designed to assist players with making the right kind of 

decisions and improving their awareness.  

As players get older, and numbers increase on bigger fields, this approach builds on itself.

And as players get older, the building block approach also allows them to better integrate 

into a team model where they develop partnerships with other players that make up the 

team.  

Overall, the standards provide for an age appropriate environment where players can 

achieve these objectives.  
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